
	

										Season’s	Greetings		
					From	Clothing	Our	Kids	
	
	

	
The	Holiday	Season	is	a	time	that	we	stop	
to	reflect	on	all	of	the	good	things	that	we	have	experienced	
throughout	the	year.		We	give	thanks	for	our	families,	for	our	health,	
and	for	the	many	other	blessings	that	we	are	fortunate	to	have.	
	
Most	importantly,	we	give	thanks	for	the	many	friendships	that	have	
been	made	on	behalf	of	“The	Kids.”		Some	are	old	and	some	are	
brand	new	-	but	they	are	cherished	one	and	all.		Because	of	the	
generosity	that	blooms	from	these	friendships,	Clothing	Our	Kids	is	
able	to	meet	the	needs	of	many	at	risk	children	in	our	community.	
	

Thanks	to	your	Heartfelt	Donations,	for	the	current	
school	year,	our	organization	has	been	able	to	help	
770	Kids	with	6,258	pieces	of	clothing!!!	
	
Thank	you	for	Your	Friendship	and	for	Your								

Generosity!!!	
	
May	your	Holiday	and	New	Year	be	filled	with	Great	Joy,	Good						

Health,	Prosperity	and	Rewarding	Friendships!!!	
	
	
												Merry	Christmas!	
	
													Happy	Hanukkah!		
	
													Happy	New	Year!	


